Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida’s Office of Early Learning
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

6M-4.610
Statewide Provider Contract for the School Readiness Program

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Office of Early Learning announces an additional hearing regarding the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 40, No. 159, August 15, 2014 Florida Administrative Register.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, November 3, 2014, 3:00 p.m. ‒ 5:00 p.m. or at the conclusion of business whichever is earlier

PLACE: Via GoToWebinar only; Information on how to register and access the GoToWebinar may be found at the following website:
http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/oel_resources/rules_guidance_technical_assistance/proposed_rules.aspx

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Rule and form language and previously published Notice of Change provisions.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Judy Jones, (850)717-8550 or judy.jones@oel.myflorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
